
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th March 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: Louis 

Dolphins: Dominic & Rhayne  

Seahorses: Jayce & Mikolaj  

Sharks: Alex & Lennon   

Penguins: Elliott  

Bears: Orlagh & Lillie Mae   

Leopards: Laura & Calym 

Tigers: Jemma & Freddie   

Lions: Laila & Finley   
Class Star Attendance:   

Sharks & Tigers 100% 

 
 

 

 

 

, Holly, Marc & Layla 

  

Welcome back to everyone who has been “home 

learning” since Christmas.  It has been so lovely to see 

all our families again. 

 

Rosie, our school dog is so pleased  

to have everyone back &  

has been doing lots of reading  

with the children 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  
During the Lenten Season, Stations of the Cross will be live 

streamed at 6.30 pm each Friday on the Parish Facebook page 

 
https://www.facebook.com/stjp2preston 

 

Road Safety 
Please ensure your children walk on the pavement 

before & after school.  We have had reports of 
children running into the road & this is extremely 

dangerous when cars are around.  A reminder that 
cars should not park on the yellow lines outside 
school and / or do a 3 point turn in front of the 

gates. 
The Pig & Whistle have kindly agreed that parents 
may park on their car park – this would reduce the 

amount of cars around the school roads. 

 

Lateral Flow Testing for households, 
Support Bubbles and Childcare Bubbles of 

Pupils and Staff 

As I am sure you will be aware the Government 

have a testing system in place within schools. At 

present within Primary Schools only staff have 

been invited to engage with twice weekly Lateral 

Flow Testing (LFT). The Government has now 

extended the testing to families of Primary aged 

pupils. For full details see the link below. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-

testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-

pupils-and-staff 

 If you’re a member of a household, childcare 

bubble or support bubble of staff or a pupil you 

can get a twice-weekly test: • through your 

employer if they offer testing to employees • at 

a local test site • by collecting a home test kit 

from a test site • by ordering a home test kit 

online. At present, as a school, we do not have 

any facilities to provide kits to families.  

 

PLEASE NOTE – LFT tests (Lateral Flow 

Tests) do not replace the need for a PCR 

tests (polymerase chain reaction) test and 

should your child or a member of the 

household or Bubbles develop symptoms 

families must still isolate and seek a test 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 1st April – School closes early for Easter. 

Friday 2nd April – Good Friday 

Monday 12th April – School re-opens 
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